
 

 

 

NRC’s Support for Odesa Flood Recovery 

 

KYIV CITY, October 4, 2025 — In NRC. we are deeply devastated by the loss of life and damage 

caused by the recent flooding in Odesa. Our hearts are broken for the families that have lost loved ones 

and the communities impacted by these events. We continue to monitor recovery efforts, and we express 

our deepest gratitude to the local search and rescue teams that continue to search for those who are still 

missing. 

 

To support the region in its rescue and relief efforts, The NRC Recovery Foundation is donating 

$500,000 to the Odesa Community Foundation. Additionally, we have initiated a 2-to-1 donation 

match for employees contributing to the Odesa Community Foundation, the Ukrainian Red Cross, and 

other approved and other approved charities. 

 

 

For more information, please refer to nrc.org.ua.  
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Head of Investor Relations, NRC.  

Tel.: +38.044.222.6200 

Email: investorrelations@nrc.org.ua  

 

Media Contact: Diana Miller Welch 

Head of Media Relations, NRC. 

Tel.: +38.044.222.6200 
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